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Avila Energy Corporation Announces Corporate Name Change 
 

Calgary, Alberta, May 13th, 2022 – Avila Energy Corporation (“Avila” or the “Company”) 
(“VIK”) announces that the company’s name has been changed from Petro Viking Energy Inc. 
effective December 3, 2021. The name change was done pursuant to approval at the 
Company’s Annual and Special of the shareholders held on October 15, 2021. 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 

Leonard B. Van Betuw 
President, Director & Chief Financial Officer 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Leonard Van Betuw 
President, Director and Chief Financial Officer 
Email:  leonard.v@avilaexpl.com 

Peter Nesveda 
Vice President, Corporate Affairs and Investor Relations 
Email: peter@intuitiveaustralia.com.au 
Lars Glimhagen 
Chief Financial Officer 
Email: lars@petroviking.ca 
 
 
Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of 
the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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